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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Please vote for Option E
1 message

Lisa Derman <lisadermansemail@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 12:07 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Option E is by far the best choice for our schools and our town. It's the only choice that
doesn't disrupt students for years (and have the town pay millions for the disruption of
portable classrooms). It's the most financially responsible choice, as it's the only long-term
solution, not requiring yet another set of renovations in 10 or so years. Most important, it
provides the best environment for our students, meeting health and safety needs as well as
providing a better educational environment. 
     Option E is the only responsible choice.
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